
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
REQUEST FOR BID 

The Hutchinson County Juvenile Board invites bids for the purchase of a new 2024 Chevrolet 

Truck 4WD Crew Cab for the Juvenile Probation department.  

Please provide a bid to include the features: 

 

Sealed proposals should be received in the County Auditor’s office in Stinnett, Texas by 1:00 

PM, July 22, 2024.  

MARK SEALED ENVELOPE “SEALED BID – JUVENILE PROBATION VEHICLE” 

Mailing address:  Hutchinson County Auditor 

                      P.O. Box 850 

                                 Stinnett, TX 79083 

CONTACT JEREMY SHARP AT 806-273-0105 FOR ANY QUESTIONS  

Opening of bids will be at 1:00 PM on July 22, 2024 in the County Auditor’s office located at 

515 S. Main St., Stinnett, Texas.  

 

The Hutchinson County Juvenile Board reserves the right to accept or reject any and all 

proposals.  

2LT Package  

Convenience Package II  
Safety Package  


